
CONGRATULATIONS to Mentone Grammar School
the winners of the Language Perfect World Championships CLTAV Award for 

the Top School for Chinese in the CLTAV network for 2018! The students 
earned 203,845 points in Chinese to place first in our network. They have 

worked hard to produce an OUTSTANDING result!

Looking ahead, we've got the Victorian regional championships coming up in Term 3 (27 
August - 3 September). This event is an ideal opportunity to access our recently released 

speaking activities across French, German, Spanish, Japanese, Indonesian, Italian, Chinese and 
Maori.  If you would like to get your students into practice now, we are happy to offer you 

complimentary access to these speaking resources until the end of Term 3 2018.  
You can register your interest here.   

https://worldseries.educationperfect.com/speaking-activities.html
https://worldseries.educationperfect.com/languages.html



